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Lodge Grange Visit  
Bro. David Shaw, R.W.M. lead 
a large Deputation to Lodge 
Grange on 31st. March and 
worked an excellent M.M.    
Degree. The Visitors were 
warmly welcomed by Bro. 
Kenneth Martin, R.W.M. and 
the Brethren of 1073. A     
Deputation from Lodge 
Grange No. 1073 will be     
attending our Regular Meeting 
on 9th. May. Mark Masters. 
Three Brethren were           
Advanced to the M.M.M.    
Degree at the Regular Meeting on 25th. April, Bros. Larry 
Jones, David Liddell and Mark Mulholland were advanced 
by Bro. Jim Vasey, R.W.M.M.M. Bro. Tom Davidson, P.G.M. 
congratulated the Degree workers on their excellent ritual. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Lodge work party will start on     
Wednesday 6th. June. Bro. David Shaw, 
R.W.M. requests that Brethren assist with 
any general work that requires to be done to 
keep our Masonic Halls in their usual         

excellent condition.   
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         May             Masonic               Diary 

Tues. 1st.  Lodge St. Bryde No. 579. Management   Committee  

at 7.30pm.  

Wed. 9th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 Regular Meeting at 7.30 p.m. 

F.C. Degree by Lodge Cambuslang Royal Arch No. 114. 

Thurs. 17th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579. Deputation to Lodge 

Eastrmuir No. 1126. E.A. Degree by Bro. David Shaw, R.W.M.  

Wed. 23rd. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579. Regular Meeting at 7.30 

p.m. M.M. Degree by Bro. David Shaw, R.W.M.  

Fri. 1st. June. Provincial Grand Lodge of Lanarkshire Middle 

Ward. Regular Communication at 7.30 p.m. Wishaw (31). 

Visit to  

Lodge Biggar Free Operatives No. 167. 
An invitation has been received from the above Lodge for a     

Deputation from Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 to attend a Lecture by 

The Scottish Masonic Materials Group  

on Thursday 31st. May at 7.30 p.m. 

The Materials Group recently surveyed and catalogued all the   

artefacts of the Lodge are will present their findings at this        

important meeting. 

If you are interested in attending please place your name on the 

Notice Board list.  

Friday 11th. May at 7 for 7.30 p.m. 

with guests 

GRAHAM ROBERTS 

and 

BILL McMurdo 
Tickets Ã25 from Norrie Telfer, D.S.M.  
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Confederate Memorial Richmond 17th. Virginia Battle flag 

note the Battle Honours 


